
CURRY COUNTY CRUISERS MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

Sunday, April 14, 2024 

 

 

CALLED to ORDER: 

 Roger M. motioned to open the meeting.  Russ R. seconded the motion.  All approved.  No one 

opposed.  President Lori Connelly opened the meeting at 1:30 pm. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

President, Lori, reviewed the March Minutes.  No corrections, deletions or additions were made.  

Dennis A. motioned to accept the Minutes as is.  Robin D. seconded the motion.  All approved.  No one 

opposed. The motion passed. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

     Lori read aloud the April Birthdays of our members.  Happy Birthday! 

 

     Treasurer, Roger Mitchell, presented the Financial Report to us: 

          Previous balance as of the April meeting = $12,202.00 

 

          Current Checking Account balance                =     7245.36 

                 “       Savings         “            “                      =     11,495.91 

          For Donations                                                   =         1760.5 

           Current Ownership    “            “                     =           58.53 

                                                  Grand Total               = $ 18,799.80 

 

Mike motioned to accept the Treasurer's report as is.  Michael H. seconded the motion.  All 

approved.  No one opposed.  The motion was passed. 

Current total paid 2024 Members = 51. 

 

Lori's Car Show Report; 

• Sign-up sheets went around for us to sign up for Show duties.  Only a few places left to fill.  

Contact Lori for information. 

• Window flyers were distributed for posting throughout the area.  Post on the internet as much 

as possible.   Advertise as much as possible via website & word of mouth. 

• Report on Non-Profit Fair.  Fun, interesting.  Great contacts with others.  Baskets from Patsy 

were won by CASA and Gardner’s Club persons. 

• Parade info: Place your Parade # and Azalea’s on the Passenger side of car this year. Judges 

changing to other side of street.  Times and other information at next meeting. 

• Two Blue Rooms and a small dumpster have been donated by Recycling Center. 

• Shirts have been ordered.  Invoice has been received as of the Monday after the meeting. 

• Invoices for non-website orders are available through Lori. 100 extra shirts/hoodies have 

been ordered.  I we sell out that Sunday, and if there is enough interest in more apparel than 

available at the show, a second order can be made as long as we have a certain # of items to 

order.  

• WE STILL NEED RAFFLE AND GOODIE BAG ITEMS.   Please.  The Silent Auction items 

have been coming in.  Here is a preview:  A Clock, 10”pole saw, Milwaukee 4 ½” Grinder, 

DeWalt 1/2” Drill, 3 12 X 18 Framed Pencil drawings of Classic Cars, Four Handmade Knives 

with sheaths, 1 Safe.  



• Raffle/50-50 Change:  Tickets and prices are as follows:  1 for $1.00, 6 for $5.00, 15 for 

$10.00, 30 for $20.00.  Patsy and Suzie will make signs.  Lori will contact Mike L for possible 

website sales addition.   

 

Sponsor Report: 

• Oasis returned $1250.00 of our donation from last August.  The organization has closed.  As of 

Monday, after the meeting, the organization is not under another name or reopening.  Darin T. 

made a motion to place the money back into the donation category until further information was 

acquired. 

• Lori read the organizations that still need visiting.  Over $9,000.00 has been achieved so far.  

Thanks to all the hard work of our members.  

• Thank you to those that are still visiting organizations. 

Vendor Report:  

• Rhonda will contact Leesa, the Tumbler Lady, for information needed to make cups. 

Rhonda stated that we have 3 food vendors.  Gold Beach BBQ, Mexican and a fun desert/food truck. 

There are 4-5 other vendors coming for crafts, etc.   

Judges Report:  Ken is back in town and will be calling from his list.  We have 4 confirmed. 

Other Reports/Information:   

• H.S. Car Show in Tacoma, Washington/Lori and current correspondence. 

• Discussion of ways to enhance our membership and keep members coming back.  Nametags are 

being ordered for all members. 

• MASA  Rhonda is organizing a luncheon with an organization that would replace the current 

helicopter ambulance services.  She will let the members know when a free luncheon and 

meeting will be held if you are interested.  Contact Rhonda Dufrense for more information.  

RhondaDufresne@yahoo.com 

     Cars and Coffee events: 

• April 20th  GM Parking Lot, Brookings  1:00-3:00pm 

• April 21st   In front of the Pizza Hut.  Look at intersection of 101 and Home Depot turn.  

3:00-5:00pm 

 

50/50 DRAWING: 

     Ron Bossom won $ 43.00.   

 

     Thank you to those who brought food bank items!   

 

CLOSE of MEETING: 

     Jim W. motioned to close the meeting.  Ron B. seconded the motion.  All approved.  No one 

opposed.  The motion passed.  Lori closed the meeting at 2:50pm. 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Notes for these Minutes were taken by Jennie M and then typed out by Lori Connelly. 

All with the approval of secretary, Ronnie Orcutt 

 


